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Platinum Health members are
advised that the telephone
lines at the Platinum Health
Medical Centre in Brits are
down due to a wide-spread
power outage in the area.

Unfortunately, we will not be able
to render dental service to patients
until power has been restored.

We thank you for your patience
and we sincerely apologise for any

iInconvenience caused. - 4
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